
 
  
 From: Derek Curran <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: 15 March 2016 13:39  
To: Amanda Mooney  
Subject:Shannon River Basin District - Lough Sheelin Angling Season Byelaw  
Lough Sheelin should not be closed to pike and coarse anglers between 13th October and 1st  
March each year.  
Regards  
Derek Curran 


